
 The Evans Family:  
July 2020 Ministry Update 

Hello Friends & Ministry Partners, 
  
 As another month has passed, thankfully many churches are physically assembling together 
again and schedule us to share the ministry in Sierra Leone! Our family has been so encouraged by 
your innovation and resilience, and we are blessed to have you as ministry partners.  Thank you so 
much for your faithful support and prayers during these challenging times! 
 Many of you have prayed for our deputation schedule. We happily report that God has 
answered this request and also provided us with four new ministry partners in the past month! We 
are finally back on the road, working to raise the remainder of our financial support for the ministry 
work in Sierra Leone. As Jesus did not place any “Stay-at-Home” disclaimers on the Great 
Commission, we seek to remain diligent to the task He has given us. Our appointment schedule for 
the remainder of the year is growing as God continues to provide and to fill our calendar with 
meetings.  Lord willing, we will move on toward our new targeted date in January.   

Please continue to pray for our family's health and safety as well as: 
• The provision of new ministry partners for reaching Sierra Leone for Christ. 
• Wisdom in the planning & logistical process as our projected January launch date 

approaches. 

Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support! 

In Christ,  
The Evans Family 
(Shaun, Christin, Kaitlyn, Kameron, & Wes)     

Website: www.evans5insierraleone.com  Email: evansfamily.sierraleone@gmail.com  Cell #: 843-495-3824 

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple  Mission Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse  

Reaching Sierra Leone for Christ
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